
 

Nova Montessori School and Children’s House is 

excited to offer an informative Parent/Teacher 

Evening at Nova, on: 

 

Date: Thursday the 15th of June, 2017 

Time: 7 until 9pm 

Venue: Nova Montessori School 
 

The event is entitled: 
 

How does digital technology 

affect the developing brain?  

And how does this play out in 

the lives of our children?  

 
This sharing will address the issue as it relates to 

children of all ages, toddlers to teenagers. 

 

Please RSVP to admin@novamontessori.school.nz if you 

would like to attend 

 
 
 


